
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

Dear parents 
 
The cancelled Y4 trip to the Deep that was due to take place on Wednesday 28th February has been 
rearranged. 
 
The visit will now take place on Friday 27th April, with all 5 classes going on the same day. 
 
Timing  
Children should be in their classroom by 8.45am on trip day, so that the bus can have left by 
9.00am.  We expect to be back at school by 3:30pm, so normal home time arrangements will apply.   
Clothing  
Children should come in normal school uniform, with a sensible choice of shoes. The deep have 
requested no high visibility vests should be worn, as they can agitate the animals. 
Lunch  
A packed lunch is required (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please); a backpack to carry this in would 
also be helpful. These can be stored at The Deep during the day. If your child is currently receiving 
free school meals, they are entitled to a free packed lunch for trips. If you would like a packed lunch 
providing for your child, please indicate this on the form.  
Cost 
There is no additional cost for this trip, as it is a rearrangement.  
 
Please complete and return the permission slip below as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mr C Tarrant  
Year 4 Co-ordinator 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Driffield Junior School 
 

Y4 The Deep (rearranged) 
Friday 27

th
 April 

 

 
 

Child’s Name……………………………………………………………  Class…………… 
has permission to attend the above visit. 
 

 My child is currently receiving free school meals and would like a packed lunch providing     
 

 
Any known medical conditions…………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………….(parent/carer)   Date……………………….. 


